
 

 

 

 

  
  

  

Guam Solid Waste Authority 

546 N Marine Corps Dr. Tamuning, Guam 96913 

Phone: (671) 646-3111  |  Fax: (671) 649-3777 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

GSWA announces its intention to submit proposed rate changes through its Five-Year Financing Plan to the Public 

Utilities Commission. The proposed increases are necessary to continue GSWA’s programs and major priorities that 

GSWA will face over the next five years, including regulatory compliance priorities, funding Layon Landfill cell closure, 

post closure care and new cell development, debt service payments, and equipment replacements. GSWA is currently 

considering two potential rate scenarios. These proposed rate changes do not include Community Benefit Charge. The 

current rates, two proposed rates/scenarios and resulting amounts of increases are presented in the tables below. For more 

information, or to obtain a copy of the five-year plan, please visit GSWA’s website at gswa.guam.gov. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irvin L. Slike 

 

 

General Manager 


